
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
15th March 2024 

Our Learning 
This week, we have been partaking in STEM week by 
designing and building our own space buggies. Using 
our knowledge of circuits, we created a motor and 
end the week by racing our vehicles! We also went to 
the Science Museum to explore a range of prior learn-
ing and apply it to new contexts.  

In maths, we continued to focus on our topic of pe-
rimeter and area, and focus on strategies linked to 
polygons, rectangles and compound shapes.  

In English, we started our new book ‘1001 Arabian 
Nights’. We made predictions about the story and 
explored a selection of traditional tales. 

This term in PSHRE, we will be celebrating Neuro-
diversity and learning all about ASD, ADHD, dyslexia 
and dyspraxia.  

Next week, we will  start coding in ICT using Micro-
bits, we will look at algorithms and making name 
badges using LED displays.  

In maths, we will focus on drawing graphs and in-
terpreting the information provided. We will further 
our mathematical skills by learning new strategies 
within two-way tables and interpreting timetables.  

In English,  we will continue to explore 1001 Arabian 

Nights through drama and retellings. Here, we will be 
comparing traditional tales to the adaptations in this 
text. We will then be creating our own version of a tradi-
tional tale that could become another chapter in 1001 

Important Dates / Reminders 

Happy Ramadan 

Holi Event: 25th March  

Priory’s Got Talent: 28th March 

This week, we enjoyed activities designed around STEM 
week: we made moveable vehicles in DT and visited the 

Science Museum too.  

 

 

    Child of the Week 

                                                                  5Dawe: N/A 5Maple: Aiden 5Ofili:  Tobi  

Word of the Week: privilege 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


